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LUNCH:   

Choice of: Grilled Cheese Sandwich, 

White Chicken Chili or Fresh Salad Bar 

 

TOMORROW'S LUNCH: 

Choice of: Chicken Patty, Roast Turkey 

or Fresh Salad Bar 

 

FALL SPORTS: 

 

 
 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: 

If you believe, all things are possible! 

 

OFFICE: 

Leadership team meeting this Wed. @ 

7:40 in the library! 

 

Circle of friends members: Our 

December event will be this Friday 1-3. 

You need to have your sign off slip to 

Mrs. Callaway or Mrs. Tracy by the end 

of the day  

 

Knights, get out your crayons, colored 

pencils, or markers and participate in the 

1st annual WMS library bookmark 

coloring contest! Come to the library to 

pick out your bookmark...or create your 

own if you don't see one you like! 

Entries will be due by the end of the day 

on Monday, Dec. 18th. We will 

announce the winners...one from each 

grade...on Tuesday, Dec. 19th. 

 

Wouldn't a couple of cookies & a cup of 

hot cocoa taste good on a cold morning 

before school? The Fellowship of 

Christian Athletes will be selling 

cookies, hot cocoa, & candy canes to 

raise funds for a Salvation Army Angel 

for Christmas. This Hands & Feet Event 

will be every morning until we go home 

for the holidays from 7:30-8:00 a.m. in 

the Knight's Concession Stand. Prices 

are great for a sweet treat. Candy canes 

start @ $.50 & a couple of cookies or 

hot cocoa are $1.00. Donations will also 

be accepted. Please come help us raise 

money to make Christmas great for our 

Angel. 

 

Showing @ The regent Theater this 

weekend is Justice League. Show times 

are Thursday & Friday @ 7:00 p.m. & 

Saturday & Sunday @ 2:00 & 7:00 p.m. 

 

If you interested in ordering a letter  

jacket please let the office know! They 

are $65.00. 

 

Yearbooks are now on sale for $20.00. 

Please bring $$ to the office! 

 

If you are missing a jacket, any clothing 

items etc., there is a table set-up out in 

the foyer. If there are any items still here 

when Christmas Break starts they will be 

donated to charity!  

 

Attention Teachers: Slab duty for this 

week is Mrs. Anderson & Ms. Oathout 

 

Happy Birthday to Tina Jacobs! 

 

Have a Great Day! 

 



 

 


